
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 Mrs Magson has secured a new job nearer her home and will be leaving us on March 2nd. Mrs 

Magson has requested that we don’t ‘make a fuss’ and we fully respect her wishes. We are very 
sorry to see her go but wish her all the very best in her new role.  

 The Office Manager’s role has been advertised on the North Yorkshire County Council website and 
we were overwhelmed with enquiries for the job! I am delighted to let you know that following the 
recruitment process, we are pleased to announce that we have appointed two people on a job-
share basis for the role of admin assistant. We are not able to give you any further details as yet, 
due to confidentiality and the need for resignations to be tendered elsewhere. 

 Sally has secured a new post just 8 minutes from where she lives. Again, we will be very sorry to see 
her go but also wish her all the very best. County Catering will provide a replacement cook and we 
hope Sally can stay until this happens. 

We, and our governors, would like to warmly thank both Mrs Magson and Sally for all their 

hard work, loyalty and dedication to Slingsby School over the years. We will miss them both 

but feel very excited for them that they both have new and exciting opportunities. 
 The School House is now perilously close to opening but there are still one or two issues to iron out. 

 Mrs Jordan and Mr Smith have both passed their test to become a NYCC LA moderator. They have 
done really well against tough competition and we are delighted for them. 

 Our new school cleaner/caretaker, Mr Wilson has started this week. We hope he will be very happy 
at Slingsby but don’t envy the amount of work he has to do! 

 Class 2 swimming starts this Thursday. 

 
Nearly New Sale 
There is a nearly new sale to be held in the West Wing of Malton Secondary School on February 24th at 

9.30am. Entry is £1 and incorporates Mother’s Day gifts with Peagreen Pottery. Please contact SJ Barker 

Ryedale Mumbler/Scarborough & Whitby Mumbler on  07885 082324 if you want to book a table. 

 
 

World Book day 
This will be taking place on Thursday 1st March and we will be holding a number of activities in school on 
this day.  Please can all children bring their favourite book into school to share with other children.  It has 
been decided that this year we will not dress up, however children can come into school in their own 
clothes for a £1 fine, this money will then be used to buy new books for school.   This year we will be 
having a competition to decorate a potato in the style of your favourite book character.  Potatoes will be 
judged and a small prize will be awarded for the top 2 in each class.   
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